
From: Naina Shah <nainahshah@gmail.com>
Sent: 29 September 2023 10:08
To: Swami-MSSRF
Subject: Deepest condolences

Dear Soumyaji,

We are truly sorry to hear about the passing of Dr. M.S. Swaminathan.

His contributions to agriculture and food security were invaluable.
His contribution as the chairman of Sarvodaya International Trust - Tamil Nadu Chapter have been immense.
He will be deeply missed.

Our heartfelt condolences go out to his family, friends, and all those who were touched by his work and
legacy during this difficult time.

On behalf of Sarvodaya International Trust - Tamil Nadu Chapter

Naina Shah
Managing Trustee
SIT- TNC


